
 

 

Bad Medicine Lake Association 
 
June 16th, 2012 
8:30 AM 
Forest Township Hall 
 
Board Members Present: 10 
 
Call to order 
1. May minutes: Chuck moved to approve last month’s minutes. Dave seconded 
2. Treasurer’s report 
3. Projects intended “to preserve and improve the quality of our water, land, air, 

aesthetics, wild life, and other natural resources of the Bad Medicine Lake Area.” 
 -Volunteer inspection update -  
 
4. Cola Report - Chuck and Tom attended the COLA meeting last week. Lake 

association people want more sites for training and opportunity to get trained. The 
DNR wants to have a list of names and places for training, as they don’t want to open 
up training and have no one show up. DNR is open to the idea of an online training. 

5. Website Report - Tom discussed our current website situation and the need for 
having it be up to date and informative. Jeff Forester of MSROP would host and 
update the website with relevant statewide news. Tom’s recommendation for the 
MSROP website help would be to move forward with it. There is a $100 yearly fee for 
associations that are under 300 members. 

6. BML Foundation - At the celebration on the 30th at Itasca there will be a kick-off for 
fundraising for the Gigsted property. After receiving a grant, there will be about 
$40,000-50,000 that will need to be raised. They will also present the Christiansen 
proposal.  

7. Annual meeting - The agenda for the Annual meeting was discussed. The board 
decided who would present the given reports and updates. 

8. ATV discussion - Paul Lundquist suggested that the Bad Medicine Lake Association 
send a letter to Larry Knutson recommending that Steve Lindow be nominated for the 
Becker County Recreation Board. Jim Luttrel motioned for this letter to be written. 
Seconded by Carole Olsen. As a lake association, our goal is to educate people and 
update them. 

9. New Business 
10. Motion to adjourn 


